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My name is Cynthia Dunphy and I reside in Embden, Maine.  
I understand the motives and the evil agenda that is trying to be achieve through this 
bill.     The desire to destroy life and family has not gone unnoticed.   The fact that it 
takes twenty one pages to provide posterior protection shows your intent.   By 
anticipating potential problems and addressing them beforehand is a huge red flag.  
You know this is wrong.
Those of you who are proposing and pushing this destruction and evil will be held 
accountable.  You are willingly with knowledge removing parental intervention with 
their minor children in a life altering situation.   
You are elected officials.  Pushing an agenda of division between families, 
communities, law enforcement, the legal system and division by disregarding the 
mandates of other states indicates a disregard for parental rights and responsibilities.
Please vote NO on this bill.


